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3 May 2022 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-19237-32ea222b@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear John, 
 

Official Information Act 1982 request – North American Advisory 
Board 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your official information request to Education New 

Zealand, dated 29 April 2022, seeking information as below:  

 

“Dear Education NZ, 
I noted on your website: “Established by Education New Zealand Manapou ki 
te Ao in 2021, this voluntary advisory board includes former Study Abroad 
scholarship winners to New Zealand, independent education counsellors, and 
senior leaders in international education in the United States. Members have a 
shared interest in developing educational ties between the US and NZ and are 
supporting ENZ’s North America team to implement our strategy for this 
market.  The 10-member board has established three sub-committees that will 
develop signature projects to raise awareness of New Zealand’s education 
brand and promote student flow between the two countries. " 
Can you please supply the full list of name and bio for this committee's 
membership. Also, the selection process and how your advertise the role to the 
public or target group. The full meeting minutes for this group since the 
establishment to date”. 
 

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any 

event no later than Friday 27 May 2022, being 20 working days after the day 

your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, 

we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe. 

 

Your request is being handled by my team. If you have any queries, please feel 

free to contact us on ENZ.Ministerials@enz.govt.nz. If any additional factors 

come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to 

contact us so that these can be considered.  

 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official 

information requests, where possible. We do not publish requesters’ personal 

information. We will let you know when we respond to your request if we intend 

to publish it. Please contact us if you have any questions about this.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Di Solomon  

Director, Government and Stakeholders Relations  
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